CORRESPONDENCE
SCHOOL SIGNS- MARSHLAND SCHOOL

A letter was received from Betty Chapman, Marshland School, requesting a Board
contribution towards the installation of fluorescent yellow school signs. The
Board decided to make submissions through the City Streets Unit for Marshland
School to have a high priority for the 40 km/h part-time speed limits within school
zones scheme.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


